
Report of the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

6. UPPER VALLEY ROAD STREAM PIPING AT 90A AND 100 DYERS PASS ROAD 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Bob Hopkins, which outlined the results of a detailed 

investigation of the catchment contributing to the waterway flowing past Mr J M Hamilton’s property at 
90A Dyers Pass Road, Mr Hamilton having made a submission to the annual plan regarding an 
increase in flow down the waterway experienced after new sumps were installed on Dyers Pass Road 
above his house. 

 
 The Committee resolved to approve the implementation of the following remedial measures: 

 •  The piping of the valley floor from the downstream manhole outside 125 Hackthorne Road to north 
of Mr J M Hamilton’s property (option 2 as outlined in the report, estimated to cost $125,500). 

 •  The obtaining of easements to prevent any further encroachment on the waterway and keep clear 
the secondary flow path. 

 •  The renewal of the 300mm piping with 375mm piping after the piping of Mr Hamilton’s property is 
installed. 

 •  The improvement of the sump intakes near Westenra Terrace if the gullies they discharge into are 
found to be adequate. 

 
 


